
 

 

 
Circular No. 12 of the year 2023 

Regarding 
The start of the second batch registration for Entrepreneurship Leave for self-

employment in the Federal Government  
 

To the kind attention of all Ministries and Federal Entities, 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) would like to extend its 

best regards, and wishes you continuous success. 

Based on the issuance of the Council of Ministers’ decision No. 12 of the year 2023 regarding 

entrepreneurship leave for the federal government employees, FAHR is pleased to announce 

the start of the second batch registration of approved applications for employees willing to get 

entrepreneurship leave, so that they can be included in the second batch of government 

employees, for those who can enter the business market of the private sector, and launch or 

manage their own projects in this interesting sector which is a strong driver of economic growth 

in the UAE.  

Employees who are interested in benefiting from entrepreneurship leave may apply according 

to the mechanisms in the manuals, and the deadline for applications is November 10, 2023.  

You can also learn more details about the initiative during the webinar which will take place 

on October 24, 2023 at 11:00am. 

For registration at the webinar, please visit the link: https://2u.pw/lC2hcbl 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Best regards, 

 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources 

 

For more information and coordination, please contact: 

- Rashed Altowail (Legal Advisor), Tel: 042319158 or by email: RAltowail@fahr.gov.ae   

- Mahra Sayaah (Senior Legal Advisor), Tel: 024036029, Email: MSayaah@fahr.gov.ae  

 

Issued on October 18, 2023 
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